

300 South C Street, Tustin, CA 92780-3695 • (714) 730-7301 • FAX (714) 731-5399 • www.tustin.k12.ca.us

March 14, 2023

Tustin-Santa Ana Rotary Club PO Box 14 Tustin, CA 92781

To Whom it May Concern:

At its meeting of March 13, 2023, the Tustin Unified School Board of Education accepted your donation of \$4,695 for Good Idea Awards to Tustin Unified School District.

On behalf of the Board and administration, I am pleased to extend our appreciation and thanks for your generous gifts.

Sincerely,

Mark S. Johnson, Ed.D.

Superintendent

MSJ/sf

